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Fayetteville, AR  72701-5362 

Zenwork: 

 

We are writing to tell you that we have resumed accepting electronic wage reports from Zenwork 
effective January 22, 2025. We look forward to working together to enhance technical 
cooperation to mitigate the risk of third-party W-2 fraud and to promote the accuracy of third-
party information provided to SSA on Form W-2.  At this time, individuals and businesses can 
submit wage and tax statements on Forms W-2 for tax year 2024 through Zenwork. This action 
supersedes the December 5, 2024 letter mailed previously to Zenwork customers. 
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